
General Issues Committee – April 4, 2018 

 
 

GREATER BAY AREA SUB-COMMITTEE 
CLERK’S REPORT 17-002 
Tuesday, November 21, 2017 

9:30 a.m. 
Hamilton City Hall 

71 Main Street West 
Council Chambers – 2nd Floor  

 

   
Pursuant to Section 3.6(4) of the City of Hamilton’s Procedural By-law 14-300 at 10:01 
a.m. the Committee Clerk advised those in attendance that quorum had not been achieved 
within 30 minutes after the time set for the Greater Bay Area Sub-committee, therefore, the 
Clerk noted the names of those in attendance and the meeting stood adjourned. 
 
Present: 
 
Councillor Partridge, City of Hamilton, Co-Chair 
Councillor Craven, City of Hamilton, Co-Chair 
Mayor Fred Eisenberger, City of Hamilton 
 
 
 
      Respectfully submitted,  

 
 
Councillor J. Partridge, City of Hamilton 
Co-Chair, Greater Bay Area Sub-committee 

 
 
Councillor R. Craven, City of Burlington 
Co-Chair, Greater Bay Area Sub-committee 

 
Lisa Chamberlain 
Legislative Coordinator 
Office of the City Clerk 


